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Enjoy celebrating your special day! 

What’s gone wrong: 

A Marley’s sub-contractor was driving at 98-99km/h when he 

looked down for a few seconds to get a bottle of water. The 

truck hit the gravel shoulder of road causing the driver to over 

correct and lose control of truck and trailers. As a result, 

damage was caused to the lead trailer. Luckily the trailers 

were unloaded! If you need to grab something in the cabin 

of the truck such as a bottle of water, best practice is to stop 

and pull over when safe to do so. Taking your eyes off the 

road is extremely dangerous and can result in serious injury 

or death.  

A Marley’s driver was driving on Kwinana Freeway in the right 

lane during morning traffic. The driver was watching the left 

lane and drove slowly in the right lane whilst waiting for a gap 

to move in the left-hand lane. The driver didn’t see that the 

car in right lane had come to a stop, resulting in the driver 

taking evasive action to avoid hitting the car. Unfortunately, 

the driver hit the rear left bumper/quarter panel of car 

causing damage. Please remain vigilant on the roads, 

especially during busy periods when cars stop and start. 

Continually scan both lanes of traffic to detect drop in speed 

of other drivers.  

A Marley’s driver stepped down from his truck using the steps 

and accidentally sprained his ankle on uneven ground. Please 

be mindful to have 3 points of contact when entering and 

exiting the truck. Be mindful of where your feet are going 

and ensure you step down onto a flat area to avoid ankle 

injuries.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Reminder’s: 

Timesheets:  

Please be reminded that it is a 

requirement to hand in your timesheets 

daily. Please have your timesheets in from 

the previous week by Tuesday morning by 

the very latest.  

Please ensure you always sign your time 

sheet and write the final hours in the 

bottom right box.  

Please make sure you log IN and OUT every 

shift on your tablet. We’re noticing a trend 

of driver’s leaving themselves logged in.  

Thank you! 

 

 

Jonathon Campbell in MBL 32 at Mindarra 
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Special Thanks  

Jordan Garces– Celebrating 2 years on the 1st of 

February. 

Jonathan Morgan– Celebrating 2 years on the 15th of 

February. 

Eleonora Massola– Celebrating 3 years on the 27th of 

February. 

Paul Saunders– Celebrating 3 years on the 12th of 

February. 

Byron Rodd– Celebrating 13 years on the 22nd of 

February. 

Peter Lander– Celebrating 14 years on the 13th of 

February. 

Thank you for your hard work and dedication to the Marley team. 

Welcome new members to 

team Marley 

Fulton De Gois – Driver 

Neil Jensen – Driver 

Craig Parkinson – Driver 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ricky and Naga filling up the Shed 

with 063 and 473 Carl Engler in MBL 19 at Westpork 

Moora 

Paul Gibbons in MBL 56 at Boyle 

Farms 


